
 

Date: 17th June 2019 

NOTICE 
ANTI RAGGING COMMITTEE 

2019-20 
 

Dear Students, 

We would like to take this opportunity to remind you that Don Bosco College has a strict policy 
against ragging in any form. Ragging is not just a violation of college rules but is also illegal 
under the directives of the University Grants Commission (UGC) and the laws of the land. It 
goes against the principles of respect, dignity, and mutual understanding that we uphold at our 
institution. 

We believe in fostering a nurturing environment where every student feels valued and 
respected. Ragging not only undermines this ethos but also creates an atmosphere of fear and 
intimidation, which hampers the learning process and personal growth of individuals. 

Therefore, we urge all freshers to refrain from participating in or promoting any activities that 
could be construed as ragging. It is our collective responsibility to ensure that our campus 
remains free from such harmful practices. 

We have established an Anti-Ragging Committee to oversee the implementation of anti-ragging 
measures and to address any complaints or concerns related to ragging. If you ever witness or 
experience any form of ragging, we encourage you to report it immediately to a member of the 
Anti-Ragging Committee or any college authority. Your identity will be kept confidential, and 
appropriate action will be taken against the perpetrators. 

Anti Ragging Committee Members 

1. Mrs. Zavelu Kezo-   Convenor- 8731911527 
2. Mr. Lokho Anthony-   Member- 7085349810 
3. Ms. Shurhonuo Tsurho-  Member- 7005505840 

 

 

 

Mrs. Zavelu Kezo 
Convenor 
Anti-Ragging Cell 



 

Date: 15th June 2020 

NOTICE 
ANTI RAGGING COMMITTEE 

2020-21 
 

Dear Students, 

We would like to take this opportunity to remind you that Don Bosco College has a strict policy 
against ragging in any form. Ragging is not just a violation of college rules but is also illegal 
under the directives of the University Grants Commission (UGC) and the laws of the land. It 
goes against the principles of respect, dignity, and mutual understanding that we uphold at our 
institution. 

We believe in fostering a nurturing environment where every student feels valued and 
respected. Ragging not only undermines this ethos but also creates an atmosphere of fear and 
intimidation, which hampers the learning process and personal growth of individuals. 

Therefore, we urge all freshers to refrain from participating in or promoting any activities that 
could be construed as ragging. It is our collective responsibility to ensure that our campus 
remains free from such harmful practices. 

We have established an Anti-Ragging Committee to oversee the implementation of anti-ragging 
measures and to address any complaints or concerns related to ragging. If you ever witness or 
experience any form of ragging, we encourage you to report it immediately to a member of the 
Anti-Ragging Committee or any college authority. Your identity will be kept confidential, and 
appropriate action will be taken against the perpetrators. 

Anti Ragging Committee Members 

1. Mrs. Zavelu Kezo-   Convenor- 8731911527 
2. Mr. Lokho Anthony-   Member- 7085349810 
3. Ms. Shurhonuo Tsurho-  Member- 7005505840 

 

 

 

Mrs. Zavelu Kezo 
Convenor 
Anti-Ragging Cell 



 

Date: 14th June 2021 

NOTICE 

ANTI RAGGING COMMITTEE 

2021-22 

 

Dear Students, 

We would like to take this opportunity to remind you that Don Bosco College has a strict policy 

against ragging in any form. Ragging is not just a violation of college rules but is also illegal 

under the directives of the University Grants Commission (UGC) and the laws of the land. It 

goes against the principles of respect, dignity, and mutual understanding that we uphold at our 

institution. 

We believe in fostering a nurturing environment where every student feels valued and 

respected. Ragging not only undermines this ethos but also creates an atmosphere of fear and 

intimidation, which hampers the learning process and personal growth of individuals. 

Therefore, we urge all freshers to refrain from participating in or promoting any activities that 

could be construed as ragging. It is our collective responsibility to ensure that our campus 

remains free from such harmful practices. 

We have established an Anti-Ragging Committee to oversee the implementation of anti-ragging 

measures and to address any complaints or concerns related to ragging. If you ever witness or 

experience any form of ragging, we encourage you to report it immediately to a member of the 

Anti-Ragging Committee or any college authority. Your identity will be kept confidential, and 

appropriate action will be taken against the perpetrators. 

Anti Ragging Committee Members 

1. Dr. Tovika Swu -   Convenor- 9899781797 

2. Mrs. Jarani Mao-   Member- 9089438486 

3. Mr. Keneisevor Chuzho-  Member- 9089321993 

 

 

 

Dr. Tovika Swu 

Convenor 

Anti-Ragging Cell 



 

Date: 18th July 2022 

NOTICE 

ANTI RAGGING COMMITTEE 

2022-23 

 

Dear Students, 

We would like to take this opportunity to remind you that Don Bosco College has a strict policy 

against ragging in any form. Ragging is not just a violation of college rules but is also illegal 

under the directives of the University Grants Commission (UGC) and the laws of the land. It 

goes against the principles of respect, dignity, and mutual understanding that we uphold at our 

institution. 

We believe in fostering a nurturing environment where every student feels valued and 

respected. Ragging not only undermines this ethos but also creates an atmosphere of fear and 

intimidation, which hampers the learning process and personal growth of individuals. 

Therefore, we urge all freshers to refrain from participating in or promoting any activities that 

could be construed as ragging. It is our collective responsibility to ensure that our campus 

remains free from such harmful practices. 

We have established an Anti-Ragging Committee to oversee the implementation of anti-ragging 

measures and to address any complaints or concerns related to ragging. If you ever witness or 

experience any form of ragging, we encourage you to report it immediately to a member of the 

Anti-Ragging Committee or any college authority. Your identity will be kept confidential, and 

appropriate action will be taken against the perpetrators. 

Anti Ragging Committee Members 

1. Dr. Tovika Swu -   Convenor- 9899781797 

2. Mrs. Jarani Mao-   Member- 9089438486 

3. Mr. Keneisevor Chuzho-  Member- 9089321993 

 

 

 

Dr. Tovika Swu 

Convenor 

Anti-Ragging Cell 
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